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20th January 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Welcome Back   
 
We hope you had a wonderful relaxing break. 
We are very excited to start the new term at SHINE which begins this Saturday 25th January. This terms theme will be 
‘Climate Change’. This is a very topical issue and we hope that by choosing this theme we will highlight the impact that 
climate change is having now and in the future and what the children and their families can do to help address this 
major problem. 
Students will be creating a video that will be screened at the end of the term. If you do not want your children to feature 
in the film. Please let us know if you do not want your child to appear in the video. 
 
Attendance incentives 
 
There will be a fantastic trip planned at the end of term only for students who have had 100% attendance. More details 
soon. They will also have the chance to win a £15 ‘love to shop’ voucher and a £20 voucher for a parent/carer who 
supports SHINE by ensuring their child does not miss a session.    
 
Reminders 

SHINE is an excellent provision, kindly funded by the Richard Reeve foundation, with no cost to you. While at SHINE 
your child will improve their literacy, numeracy and confidence. We have a long waiting list for places and if your child 
is absent without good reason or is persistently late, either arriving in the morning or being collected in the afternoon,    
a warning will be issued and they are at risk of losing their place.   

It is essential that your child arrives at 9:30am for registration. School ends at 2:20pm. If your child is unable to attend 
a session, please ring the SHINE team on 0207 607 2575 or email eunicebshine@gmail.com. 

I look forward to seeing you this Saturday. 

Kind Regards  
Eunice Burlingham  
Shine Project Manager 
 

 


